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The St. Lucy Project is in need 
of the following items:
Peanut Butter and Jelly
Canned Chicken and Tuna
Canned Ravioli
Breakfast Cereal (can be used  
for all meals)
Children’s Snacks
Granola Bars
Pudding
Non-Perishable Juices
Shelf Stable Chocolate Milk
Apple Sauce  
Raisins

 �Check Donations are gratefully 
appreciated. Please make checks 
payable to “CCDA” with “The St. 
Lucy Food Project” in the memo of 
the check. Please bring to the truck 
or mail it to: Program Director, The 
St. Lucy Food Project, 8426-28 
Kao Circle, Manassas, VA 20110.

Hungry children are home for the summer and are not able to get the usual 
free lunches at school. Demand for food increases in the summer; 

The St. Lucy Food Pantry network must respond. 

Pick up your blue food bag in the church narthex beginning 
August 19th and fill it with non-perishable food items. 

Blue Bag Food Collection 
August 26 & 27 | All Masses

Holy Spirit Church

to benefit the St. Lucy Food Project

Children’s Summer
Blue Bag Food Collection

For more information about the drive, please contact  
Vince Cannava, Holy Spirit Food Ministry, 571- 442 - 4673 (cell)


